NOTICE OF
CANCELLATION OF MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County In-Home Supportive
Services Advisory Committee has cancelled the October 17, 2025 regular
meeting scheduled for 1:00 P.M. due to lack of quorum,

For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors,
333 W. Santa Ana Blvd., Suite 465, Santa Ana, CA 92701, (714) 834-2206.

Valerie Sanchez. Deputy Clerk
Orange County In-Home Supportive Services Advisory Committee




